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FORTY-EIGHTH LEGISLATURE
   FIRST SESSION

February 16, 2007

SENATE FLOOR AMENDMENT number ___1___ to SENATE FINANCE COMMITTEE
SUBSTITUTE FOR 
SENATE BILL 826

Amendment sponsored by Senator Timothy Z. Jennings

1.  On page 1, line 16, before the period insert "; DECLARING
AN EMERGENCY.".

2.  On page 115, after line 25, insert the following new
sections to read:

"Section 340.  DUNKEN VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT--EXPAND
PURPOSE--SEVERANCE TAX BONDS.--The local government division project
originally authorized in Subsection 153 of Section 117 of Chapter
126 of Laws 2004 and reauthorized in Laws 2005, Chapter 347, Section
219 and in Laws 2006, Chapter 107, Section 41 for a water well and
expansion to the Dunken volunteer fire department in Chaves county
may also include improvements to the water systems and pipelines and
constructing and equipping additional buildings for that fire
department.

Section 341.  DUNKEN VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT--EXPAND 
PURPOSE--GENERAL FUND AND CAPITAL PROJECTS FUND.--The local
government division projects in Subsection 167 of Section 52 of
Chapter 111 of Laws 2006, Subsection 404 of Section 45 of Chapter
347 of Laws 2005 and Subsection 139 of Section 134 of Chapter 126 of
Laws 2004 and reauthorized in Laws 2005, Chapter 347, Section 220
for improvements at the Dunken volunteer fire department in Chaves
county may also include improvements to the water systems and
pipelines and constructing and equipping additional buildings.

Section 342.  EMERGENCY.--It is necessary for the public peace,
health and safety that this act take effect immediately.".
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_______________________________
Timothy Z. Jennings

Adopted ___________________   Not Adopted ________________________
 (Chief Clerk)       (Chief Clerk)

Date _________________


